
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Past GK Steve Becker (L) with GK David Wilson with Silver Rose at St. Patrick’s. 

 

GRAND KNIGHT REPORT 
Most Worthy Knights, after 24 months of monthly elegant oratory from Past Grand Knight Steve Becker, I will try 
and do justice as I have large shoes to fill as I report to you each month in the Newsletter.  Let me begin by saying 
how humble I am to have your trust in leading such a great bunch of Knights.  I am just one more Grand Knight in 
a long line of great Knights, and I ask for your prayers as I try to equal their duty and dedication to you.  July and 
my tenure started out with an admirable show of work and support for your largest fundraiser, the selling of 
fireworks.  With the reality that our fundraiser is entering into realm of the work week, we will need to be 
conscious of the need for an extra effort to close up the event with greater numbers in the years to come so that it 
moves much more smoothly and timely for those workers that need to work the next day.  Thank you for all that 
helped!  Next event in my first month was an awe inspiring training event for new Grand Knights and Financial 
Secretaries in Columbus.  It is true that we must spread the word that we Knights goal are to “Change lives, and 
Save lives”.    Knights who thru unity draw each other to Christ by selfishly giving ourselves to our council, 
church and community, change lives of those we are of service.  With donations to the intellectually 
disadvantaged, we change lives.  Our prolife efforts, prayers and mobile Ultrasound machines we have proven that 
we too save lives.  Thank you for your efforts.  Finally, at this writing we had 30 who participated in the Silver 
Rose prolife procession last Sunday afternoon.  Thank you Past Grand Knight Steve Becker for making it possible 
for our church to share in the travels of this Silver Rose as it goes from Canada to Guadeloupe in time for the Feast 
of our Lady on Dec. 12th.  It has been a good first month and so lets keep it up as the dog days of summer continue 
on.  God Bless our Council.  GK David Wilson 

    A U G U S T  2 0 1 6  

Knights News 
Father Peter A. Welling Council 13576 
ST. PATRICK CHURCH, LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

You can find this at:     www.stpatricklincoln.com/KC-Newsletters 
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AUGUST 

BIRTHDAYS! 
 

08-01 James Hoelscher 

08-01 Donald Kuchta 

08-02 Kenneth Kalisek 

08-05 Philip Thede 

08-06 David Micek 

08-08 Matt Musiel 

08-11 Leonard Venhaus Jr 

08-12 Michael McHale 

08-13 Michael Long 

08-14 Raymond Duffek 

08-14 Rodney Gustafson 

08-16 Joel Blaser 

08-16 Deacon Mendis 

08-16 Thomas Venzor 

08-16 Michael Wesely 

08-18 John Jonas 

08-19 Paul Ceglia 

08-21 John Kelty 

08-25 Craig Arent 

08-25 James Bunch 

08-30 George Riggs 

08-31 Michael Romberg 
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ADMISSION EXEMPLIFICATION (First Degree) at ST. PATRICK’S 

WEDNESDAY AUGUST 3rd    CANDIDATES ARRIVAL 6:30pm 
RSVP: Al Schrader III, FS 402-467-3784 or as71819@navix.net 

  David Wilson, GK 402-326-9957 or kofc13576@gmail.com 
 

FROM OUR INSURANCE AGENT 
 
 

Life	Insurance	As	a	Gift?		
The initial reaction for many people when you mention life insurance as a gift is a quick step back and a 
questioning stare. “How morbid,” they think. While it may seem that way when you first mention it, life 
insurance is really a thoughtful gift that can be a financial life preserver in tough times.  

The problem with life insurance is the general perception. Many think of death instead of the great 
benefits it provides, and the security that it offers – even while you’re alive. Life insurance should be 
thought of as a precautionary protective measure for a family unit. The purchase of this product can mean 
saving your home, sending your children to college, and preserving your spouse’s quality of life in the 
event of your death.  
One of the times you may want to purchase life insurance for someone is when a family has a new baby. 
It’s a great, low-cost way to set money aside for the future (i.e. college tuition, housing, business start-up, 
etc.). Of greater importance, it ensures these children will have insurance as adults, in case an illness later 
in life makes him or her uninsurable.  
Newlyweds are also ideal recipients for life insurance. As they join their lives and financial 
responsibilities, young couples need to make sure that their early investments are fully protected. If 
something were to happen to one of them, the other may be faced with serious financial hardship. A life 
insurance policy is an ideal way to ensure their future and protect their assets.  
As nontraditional as it may be, life insurance is a wise and caring gift to purchase for many people.  
 

John Soukup  
402-560-5014 

 
 

Pray for Our Seminarian Deacon Jason Doher 
And Postulates Sister Megan Theresa  

and Sister Joan 
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To Brother Knights that are in arrears on your annual dues:  
(check your membership card, the date should be 2016) 
 

Please send your $25 dues check made out to “Knights of Columbus” to our 
Financial Secretary.  Thank you! Al Schrader F.S. 

6141 Morrill Ave   
Lincoln, NE  68507  
 

 
 

Submitted by Prolife Director Del Ridder from Gary Cangemi, used with permission.  
The cartoonist Gary Cangemi was been producing "Umbert The Unborn" for some years.  Perhaps some of 
you have seen the cartoon in National Catholic Register.  We have permission from Cangemi to use this 
specific cartoon in whatever way we choose such as sharing it with other KC councils, parishes, pro-life 
organizations and so forth.  You are free to use or not use it as an education tool in your family or for 
whatever other use.  We think the bible verses make a strong statement in support of the humanity of the 
unborn child in whatever stage of development he or she may be.  
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Council Calendar for August 2016     

 

August	3	 	 	 Admission	Exemplification	6:30pm	St.	Patrick’s	
August	8	 	 	 School	Flagpole	Moved	to	New	Garden		

(contact	Mike	Hosek)	
August	14	 	 	 Installation	of	Officers	and	Award	Banquet	
	 	 	 	 Social	6pm	Dinner	6:30	Program	7:15	Ceremony	
August	15	 	 	 Feast	of	the	Assumption	

1st	Anniversary	Church	Dedication	Consecration	
August	18	 	 	 1st	Anniversary	of	Msgr.	David	R	Hintz	Death	
August	20	 	 	 Begins	5	Saturdays	of	Grape	Picking	(Joe	Sloup)	
September	11		 	 7pm	PLES	pro-life	movie	event	showing	“The	Forty”	
October	9-12	 	 Parish	Retreat	with	Fr.	Ben	Holdren	
November	6	 	 Pancake	Breakfast	
November	10-13	 	 9am	Veteran’s	Day	Flags	at	Calvary	Cemetery	
  137 Pounds of Food Was Collected in July! 

 
	

Our Council would like to Honor: 
 

Knight of the Month:             Rod Middagh 
 Family of the Month:  Chris and Julie McGahan 
             

Council Directors 
 
Family                    YOUR NAME and NUMBER HERE 
Church   Jeff Blaser  466-2494 
Youth   Gerald Frain         466-5635 
Asso. Youth  Mike Hosek        742-3880 
Pro-Life  Del Ridder       476-7381 
Education  Albert Schrader  III  467-3784 
Health                            Don Buresh        499-9806 
Health   Gary Micek      464-6507 
Vocations  Dave Wilson     464-6733 
Council   Stan Fraas     464-7362 
Membership  Steve Bieber     310-1381 
Newsletter  Bob Kelty     202-1601 
Web Site/Publicity Bob Kelty     202-1601 
4th Degree Contact Gary Taylor     465-0727 
Parish Council  Steven Becker     466-6386 

Council Officers 
 
Grand Knight  Dave Wilson        464-6733 
Chaplain  Fr. Schweiger  466-2752 
Dep. Grand Knight Rod Middagh   474-7449 
Chancellor  Bob Kelty  202-1601 
Warden   Martin Wink  540-5438 
Recorder  James Bunch   
Treasurer  Jeff Boettcher   405-6884 
Advocate  Mike Hosek  742-3880 
Lecturer  Dick Zierke  570-6190 
Inside Guard  Brad Flemmig  310-0888 
Outside Guard  Terry Ryan  466-7115 
Trustee 1  Jim Petrzilka  467-4931 
Trustee 2  Gary Taylor   465-0727 
Trustee 3  Steven Becker  466-6386 
Financial Secretary Albert Schrader III 467-3784 
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YOU	AND	YOUR	GUEST	ARE	CORDIAL	LY	INV	ITED	TO	OUR	

12	TH	ANNIVERSARY		
AWARDS	BANQUET	

	
PRESENTED	BY	KNIGHTS	OF	COLUMBUS		

Fr. Peter A. Welling Council #13576 
 

St.	Patrick	Church	School	Gym	-	6126	Morrill	Avenue	-	Lincoln,	NE	68507	
	

Sunday August 14, 2016 
6:00	PM	–	SOCIAL	*	6:30	PM	-	DINNER	

7:15	PM	-	AWARDS	CEREMONY	&	INSTALLATION	OF	OFFICERS	

COST:	FREE	WILL	OFFERING	DINNER	&	BAR	*	ATTIRE:	SEMI	-FORMAL	
	
	

MENU: 
Ham	/	Lemon	Pepper	Chicken	

Au	gratin	Potatoes	/	Green	Beans	and	Almonds		
Relish	Try	/	Bread	&	Butter	

Cake	
Coffee/	Tea	/	Lemonade	
Wine	and	Beer	Available		

	
	

PLEASE RSVP By August 10th TO:	
Al	Schrader	(Judy)	at	467-3784	Or	e-mail:	as71819@navix.net	

Dave	Wilson	Grand	Knight	Council	13576	St.	Patrick,	Lincoln,	Nebraska 
 


